
March 2019 
 

 

Port of San Francisco                          
As-Needed Micro-LBE Set-Asides Construction Management RFQ 
 
OVERVIEW 
The Port is seeking two highly qualified Construction Management Professional Services teams to provide 
contract services on an as-needed basis for some upcoming small to medium budget construction projects 
including but not limited to Hyde Street Harbor Repair and Improvements, Beltline Building Repair Project, 
Mission Bay Ferry Landing, and the Pier 7.5 Sewer System Re-routing Project.  The Port anticipates 
awarding two (2) separate contracts, each with a four-year term, and each with a not-to-exceed amount of 
$1 million. 
 
The types of work and disciplines associated with these contracts will likely include the following:  
 

CATEGORIES OF WORK 
Construction management Pre-construction services 
Construction submittal and shop drawing 
reviews 

Evaluating and responding to Requests for 
Information (RFIs) 

Inspections and testing  Resident engineer (RE) services 
Project closeout  
 
 
RFP SCHEDULE 
Activity Target Date* 
Advertise RFQ        March 12, 2019 
Pre-Proposal Meeting       April 2, 2019 
Proposals Due        May 3, 2019 
Contract Award       July 2019 
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 

 
CONTACT: Shannon Cairns at Shannon.cairns@sfport.com, 415-274-0560 or Boris Delepine, 
boris.delepine@sfport.com, 415-274-0443 
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